
Stakeholders, 
 
As previously communicated, due to a change in telephone systems at the Met Office, a new 
number has been assigned for the OPRED Out of Hours function. The new Met Office number is: 
0330 135 0010. All Oil Pollution Emergency Plans (OPEPs) containing the Met Office number must be 
updated with the new number by 31 March 2020, which will be considered as a minor change to the 
OPEP. 
 
See the following environmental alert for more details - Environmental Alert 001/2020 - Issue Date 
14 January 2020 
 
If you have already submitted updated OPEPs then please disregard this notification. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
OPRED 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fuploads%2Fsystem%2Fuploads%2Fattachment_data%2Ffile%2F857514%2FEnvironmental_Alert_001-2020.pdf&data=02%7C01%7Ccatherine.thomson%40beis.gov.uk%7Cb5f919ced3294a50bd7508d7c99d13e6%7Ccbac700502c143ebb497e6492d1b2dd8%7C0%7C0%7C637199548781287378&sdata=OfKJGH1jDMleTNZ8Z%2FOhDEHB%2FIJZfKsvm6NdHL9%2FO90%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fuploads%2Fsystem%2Fuploads%2Fattachment_data%2Ffile%2F857514%2FEnvironmental_Alert_001-2020.pdf&data=02%7C01%7Ccatherine.thomson%40beis.gov.uk%7Cb5f919ced3294a50bd7508d7c99d13e6%7Ccbac700502c143ebb497e6492d1b2dd8%7C0%7C0%7C637199548781287378&sdata=OfKJGH1jDMleTNZ8Z%2FOhDEHB%2FIJZfKsvm6NdHL9%2FO90%3D&reserved=0

